
From: Sample, Anna Marie E (DFW)
To: Abi.Roberts@orcaa.org
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Bryson.Downs@orcaa.org
Subject: SEPA Comment Response - Violet Prairie New Trailhead Development
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 12:30:19 PM

Good morning Abi,
 
Thank you for reviewing the SEPA Documents for the Violet Prairie New Trailhead Development
(DNS) Project in Thurston County.
 
We submitted an ORCAA Demolition Notification for this project on 10/3/24. In November, we hired
an AHERA certified contractor/inspector to complete a survey of the buildings/structures to be
demolished. ACM was found in one of the structures. This material was professionally removed. We
have been corresponding with ORCAA through this process, which is now finalized.
 
Thank you again for your comments.
Anna
 
Anna Marie Sample (she/her)

Environmental Planner III  Capital and Asset Management Program
600 Capitol Way N, Olympia, WA 98501   Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
AnnaMarie.Sample@dfw.wa.gov   Cell: (360) 790-0868  
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